
 

                    

 

CITY OF BRILLION 

                     NOTICE 

REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY COMMISSION 

THURSDAY, February 8, 2024, CANCELED 

 
 

NOTICE 

 

CITY OF BRILLION 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the regular monthly meeting of the 

Redevelopment Authority Commission scheduled for Thursday, February 8, 2024, has 

been canceled.  The Redevelopment Authority Commission will meet again on Thursday, 

March 14, 2024. 

 

Notice is given under my hand 

and the Corporate Seal of the  

City of Brillion on this the 7th     

day of February 2024. 

 

 

__________________________________ 

  

Patty Schreiber 

Clerk/Treasurer 
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Canceled 

 


